
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

FASSET invites stakeholders to attend Sector Skills Plan Focus Groups 

Johannesburg / 18 April 2024 

FASSET, the Finance and Accounting Services Sector Education and Training Authority, is 

currently developing its Sector Skills Plan in preparation for adoption in the 2025-2026 Financial 

Year. To do this, FASSET will undertake virtual stakeholder focus groups from April 29 until May 

03, 2024. The main objective of these focus groups is to learn more about the skills issues affecting 

the Financial, Business and Consulting sub-sector and the industry at large. 

The IRBA encourages Registered Auditors, auditing firms, learning and training providers, 

Universities and Professional Bodies to participate in these focus groups to contribute to the Sector 

Skills Plan. Your contributions are crucial to the success of the study and the development of the 

plan. 

Details of relevant focus group sessions: 

Service Provider Target Date 

Accounting, Bookkeeping, Auditing, Tax 

Services, Activities Auxiliary to Financial 

Intermediation 

29 April 2024 

09H00-10H30 

Training Provider (TVET, Universities of 

Technology, Universities and others) 

03 May 2024 

09H00-11H00 

Professional Bodies 03 May 2024 

12H00-14H00 

 

Should you need more information please contact Sanele Dlamini at sanele.dlamini@fasset.org.za 

and to RSVP for a session suitable for you, please contact Lunga Bernard at 

Lunga.Bernard@fasset.org.za. 

 

 

Nadine Kater 

Director: Education and Transformation 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 

by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 
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